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I strongly oppose, there is no cost estimate, and no mention on how this is funded. 

None of this will actually make our state safer, it will only further restrict the rights of 

law abiding citizens. Criminals will always cause crime. Our constitution is still the law 

of the land, and shall not be infringed is still the verbiage in our second amendment. 

Our constitution is not rules for the people, it is rules for our government. The 

Tyranny that the elected officials of our state keep proposing, instead of keeping the 

oath they swore on to uphold our constitution must end. You took a sacred vow, and 

your personal thoughts and opinions about firearms should have little bearing on 

what you introduce as law, the most important consideration that you should have is 

whether a law or bill you are proposing is if it is constitutional or not. By even bringing 

this to consideration is disgraceful, and clearly shows the lack of integrity and moral 

character on the part of any and all elected officials who have allowed this to be 

presented. It is reprehensible that I am even writing this testimony. 


